
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  

Central Nautical Management  

 

Announcement No. 32//2022    IJmuiden, 16 June 2022  

 

 

  
Subject: Relocation of mooring facilities Binnenspuikanaal ==> Kanaaldijk in IJmuiden. 

 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the State 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  
Various operations to be carried out for relocatioin of mooring facilities from the Binnenspuikanaal 

to and parallel to the Kanaaldijk in IJmuiden. 

• Operations start in week 24, 2022. 

• Operations end in week 39, 2022 

• The operations may extend to subsequent weeks if necessary. 
 
The operations consist of: 
 
 placing work areas in Binnenspuikanaal  

removal of existing berths in Binnenspuikanaal 
 
closure of Binnenspuikanaal 
 
placing work areas along the Kanaaldijk 

starting construction of mooring berths from West to East 
 
commissioning of berths. 
 
All work areas are concreted with yellow buoys with A1 top marks. 
 

Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area Harbour Master of the Port of 

Amsterdam,  

 

 
 

J.H.M. Mateyo 

 


